
Measures to Prevent the Spread of the Novel Coronavirus 

during the 2nd Hinokko Piano Competition + 

As of June 1, 2021 

 

The following steps will be taken to prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus during the 2nd Hinokko Piano 

Competition +. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

■ Hygiene management 

• All areas in the venue, such as handrails in corridors, will be disinfected with alcohol. 

• Hand sanitizer will be placed at the reception desk and in the foyer. 

• Notices will be posted with information about measures for preventing infection, such as proper coughing 

etiquette. 

• Air-conditioning and ventilation will draw air from outside the venue into the hall, foyer, and waiting rooms (24 

hours). 

 

Avoiding closed spaces 

• Doors leading to audience seating will remain open during the performances. 

• Staff members will ventilate rehearsal rooms on a regular schedule. 

 

Avoiding crowds 

• A limit will be placed on the number of people allowed in the venue. 

• Staff members will guide the queue leading to the reception desk. 

• A schedule will be made for times when rehearsal rooms can be used. 

 

Avoiding close contact 

• Suitable spacing will be provided between seats. 

 

■ Health management 

• Everyone who comes to the venue must use hand sanitizer and consent to a temperature check. 

(Persons with a temperature of 37.5°C or higher will not be allowed to enter the venue or participate in the 

event.) 

• Staff members will undergo temperature checks and physical examinations before the event starts. 

• Everyone participating in this competition will be required to wear a mask. 

 

 

 

Additional measures will be taken as necessary in the run-up to the day of the event. 

 

Please cooperate with all instructions given by staff members on the day of the event. 


